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News & Announcements: 
v Resolution to Remove Honors Program Prerequisite Language: On June 9th, CCC held a special 

meeting, in part to address the urgent matter of a resolution to remove the “Honors Institute participant” 
prerequisite from all Foothill CORs. This resolution was drafted based on guidance from the Honors 
Institute Course Prerequisite Ad Hoc Committee—see below for further information. CCC passed the 

https://foothill.edu/curriculum/policies.html



